
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: January-19-15 1:06 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0416 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
This is a request for the increase in hydro distribution rate to be disallowed. The cost now is 
outrageous and an increase is inexcusable. The energy board is there to protect consumers, I am 
asking them to do so by not giving an increase in rates to hydro one. This company needs to look 
within to operate it's business. The solar cost waste, the R&D for wind power that is useless and 
the cross border sell offs at a constant fininacial loss are but just a few. This does not even take a 
look at the three figure pay cheques that need to be addressed. I look forward in hopes of a 
decision that will elevate the stress that the consumer bares with this company.  

Name: Susan Cose 
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